Message to Commissioners

Dear City Commissioners

I will not able to attend the hearing for the Zonta Radio Day Special Event Permit. However, 1
own two vacation rental properties on Catherine St. and would like to have my views presented
in my absence.

I fully support the Zonta Radio Day event. | appreciate the great contribution the Zonta Club
makes to the Key West community and respect the Bottle Cap Lounge for supporting the effort.

My request is that the Bottle Cap be required to comply with the Noise Control Ordinance at the
end of the event.  The neighborhood residents have open complaints with the City regarding
noise originating from the Bottle Cap after midnight. The complaints mostly center around
noise after midnight on Saturdays and Tuesdays. As the proposed event is on a Saturday, [ am
requesting that the Bottle Cap comply with the Noise Control Ordinance for the rest of the
evening so that the neighborhood residents and quests do not experience loud conditions from
3:00pm Saturday till 4:00am the following morning as this would be 13 hours.

Thank you for your consideration

Todd Kemp



